
Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, March 13, 2018 

 
 

Director, Michael Pucowski, called the meeting to order at 7:39pm. 
 
Present were Commissioners:  Manny Quinoa, Chris Rosa, Candy Church, Jeff 
Feldman, Abby Christmann, and Recreation Liason, Rosemary Tuohy 
 
Absent were Commissioners, Chris Hall, and Secretary, Gina Tarascio 
 
Baseball​:  Batting cage posts busted because the nets were not taken down during the 
Fall and the weight of the snow bent the posts.  
 
Dan Stroessenreuther, President of Colonial Little League was present at the meeting. 
He came to talk about practice schedule.  
 
Baseball league would like to host the Colonial Little League Hit-a-Thon on May 6th in 
field two or three.  It’s the same weekend as the softball tournament.  The big field is not 
available.  Only the middle and far field would be available.  
 
All teams are selected.  Everything went well, except we do not have any Allamuchy 
T-ball coaches. 
 
Baseball league will be doing an All Stars with the minors and major division starting 
June 24th and goes through July. 
 
Softball​:  They have a team at each level.  They have a meeting with the league this 
Sunday and the season will start April 21st.  Uniforms need to be ordered. 
 
Basketball​:  Season will end this Wednesday.  The fifth and sixth graders lost 
yesterday by four points, but it was a great game.  The seventh and eighth graders are 
playing against each others in the finals.  The fifth and sixth graders are playing tonight 
for the championship. They had a good season.  Manny will pick up uniforms from 
coaches.  
 
Soccer​:  Fifteen kids are signed up so far. Looks like there will be two teams. Spring 
soccer should begin the second week of April.  Three coaches have signed up. 
 
Dog Park​:  Plans to open sometime in April weather permitting.  We just need to make 
sure that Marie doesn’t do the first cutting with the big lawn mower.  
 
Playground & Trail​:  Nothing to report.  Both are currently covered in snow. 
 


